

Moor Road, Wythenshawe Manchester M23 9BP Phone: 0161 672 0380 Email: info@dixonsbk.com www.dixonsbk.com

9 September 2025

Dear families

We would like to inform you that the academy day will finish early on **Thursday 25 September at 2.15pm** to allow staff to prepare for our Open Evening.

This event is an important opportunity for families of Year 6 pupils to visit our school, meet staff, and learn more about the opportunities available here.

We appreciate your support and understanding in helping us make this event a success.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

Mrs K Gardner Principal





0161 672 0380 dixonsbk.com